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Open house  

Fernie Substation upgrade project

Come see what we’re planning for the upgrade of our substation, located next to 

the skateboard park on Ridgemont Drive, to meet current demand for electricity and 

future growth in Fernie. This project will allow us to continue providing clean and 

reliable power to your community. Join us at our open house where you can see our 

plans, ask questions, and provide your comments. 

When: 	 Tuesday, April 19, 2016

Time:	 Drop in anytime from 2 p.m. to 4 p.m. and 5 p.m. to 7 p.m.

       	 Presentations: 3 p.m. to 3:30 p.m. and 6 p.m. to 6:30 p.m.

Where: 	 Fernie Seniors Centre

      	 562 – 3rd Avenue, Fernie, B.C.

Can’t make it? Visit bchydro.com/ferniesub to learn more, or contact us at  

diane.tammen@bchydro.com or 250 489 6862.


